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Weekly News – Friday 22nd November  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Next week we will be introducing our next core – The Journey Home 
by Frann Preston- Gannon. The following week, the children will be 
producing an information text on Polar Bears. Whilst we will provide 
some research information, please encourage your child to either visit 
the local library or look at websites to collate additional information on 
Polar Bears. Please bring these in to class for next week. 

  

English 

We are very proud of the children this week with their amazing 
descriptive writing. They included adjectives, conjunctions and similes 
in their versions of the Lost and Found story and the presentation and 
handwriting was excellent. Well done to all. 
 

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been completing our work on money by 
combining amounts and finding change from amounts up to £1. Next 
week we will moving to multiplication and division and looking at 
group and sharing. Please help you child by practicing counting in 2s, 
5s and 10s.  
  

Topic 

In Topic this week we have been learning about Captain Scott and 
talking about his journeys.  

 
 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Avina 

Barnaby 
 

Clover 
Emily 
Roan 

 
Heather 
Aayush 
Cassius   

 
 

 
  

Notices 
 

The children all looked amazing in yellow outfits last Friday for Children in Need - thank you for all the 
money raised to support the different causes. 
 
Thank you to all the Clover Class parents who were able to attend the assembly. We were very proud of 
the children. 
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